
Submitter: Nels Vulin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure: SB548 

Hello,  

 

My name is Nels Vulin and I am a attorney and father in Portland. I urge you to 

support SB 548. This measure would provide Oregon's most vulnerable children with 

a small measure of self-worth and hope in a potentially catastrophic time in their 

lives. You can send a message to the children in Oregon's foster care system that 

they matter, they are loved, and that their communities care about them. Please vote 

yes on SB 548. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Nels Vulin 


